
Measure 110 has been an objective success. 
 
It’s been long known the drug addiction is a healthcare problem not a criminal one. Every drug addiction 
expert attests to this and the extensive research supports this view. 
 
We know that forced treatment or worse, incarceration, is about the worst thing you can do to an 
addict. it does nothing to help the addict and it doesn’t help our community. 
 
The funding from 110 is flowing and being used to fund clinics. We cannot lose this resource. 
 
The whims and feelings of those who would use police to brutalize poor people with addiction are 
completely irrelevant to this conversation. 
 
Measure 110 is a success. Fund housing. Fund harm reduction. 
 
That’s what the community needs and demands. 
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